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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

In school over the last few weeks the team have been looking at the assessment of our

foundation subjects and picking out the key information we would like our children to

learn and remember after they have been learning about the different aspects of

history and geography for example. In recent curriculum staff training we have created

our five keys knowledge organisers that will help up to identify what the children will

have learnt and what more they need to help them secure their understanding. We will begin to use these for our next

topic - Eureka and will share more once we return to school after Easter.

It is really important to us that the learning opportunities the children have are engaging and that the learning sticks!

Best wishes,

Caroline Towler

Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is R-Y6:97.05%!

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Team Venus Nursery:98.92% Top Team Attendance!! 👏
Team Venus Reception:97.78%

Team Jupiter: 97.5%

Team Neptune:97.27%

Team Saturn: 96%

Easter lunch changes

On Friday 31.3.23 we will have an alteration in our school

lunches next week as we will have an Easter Lunch. This

will include chicken nuggets and chips and an Easter Bun.

We will have the Friday option for Fish and Chips on

Tuesday instead. Fish and Chips will replace the Mexican

rice option. These changes haven’t been made on

Parentpay so please let the school office know if you

would like to make any changes to orders you have already

made.



Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 27th March FINAL:Y2-Y6 Football Club with York City FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Tuesday 28th March FINAL:KS1/2 Recorder Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

FINAL:KS1/2 Dodgeball with Five Star Sports 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Wednesday 29th

March

FINAL: Year 2 KS1 SATs Information evening at 3.30pm

Year 5/6 Puberty Information Meeting at 5pm with Mr Sands, Miss Bell and Miss

Towler. Find out more about what your child will learn about this important part of

growing up. Booking form to be shared shortly.

Thursday 29th

March

No dance club

FINAL: Team Venus Reception - Art and Craft Club 3.20pm - 4.25pm (Collect from

the Early Years entrance)

Year 6 Maths Booster Club

Thursday 30th

March

Design an Easter Egg competition - Decorate a hard boiled egg. Entries can be

brought in on Thursday 30th and Friday 31st. TPAC will be providing wonderful

Easter prizes. Good luck Team TPA!

Friday 31st March Stay and Play - Early Years from 9am

School breaks up for Easter. Happy Easter!

Monday 17th April School reopens after Easter

Friday 5th May King Charles III’s Coronation - We will be having a special event in the afternoon

to celebrate the Kings Coronation

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday - School closed

Tuesday 9th May KS2 SATs breakfast for Y6 from 8.30am (more details to follow)

Y6 Spelling and Grammar tests (no holidays/ appointments to be booked)

Wednesday 10th

May

KS2 SATs breakfast for Y6 from 8.30am (more details to follow)

Y6 Reading tests (no holidays/ appointments to be booked)

Thursday 11th May KS2 SATs breakfast for Y6 from 8.30am (more details to follow)

Y6 Maths tests (no holidays/ appointments to be booked)

Friday 12th May KS2 SATs breakfast for Y6 from 8.30am (more details to follow)

Y6 Maths tests (no holidays/ appointments to be booked)

EYFS Stay and Play - Friday 31st March

We will be having a Stay & Play on Friday 31st March from 9:00am - 10:00am. If you could drop your child

off as normal and then sign in at the main entrance before coming down to the EYFS unit. We will be having

an Easter themed morning with Easter crafts, card making, designing eggs and much more. It would be great

to see as many of you there as possible. Many Thanks, EYFS Team




